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Friday, March 
13th is a  

HALF- DAY of 
School.  

Students will 
be dissmissed 
at 11:05 a.m.

BRYANT   DAILY   BULLETIN 
Friday, March 13, 2020

“A” Day
” Day

2019-20 Athletics 

You must  
have an athletic 
physical on file 

to try 
out for any 

sport. 

ATTENDANCE 
LINE 

(313) 827-2901.
If your student will 
be absent or late 
for any reason, 
please call the 

attendance line.  

PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
BRYANT NOTIFICATION CENTER 

Please remind your child to check the  

Student Item Pickup Board located in the 

hallway between the main doors and office for 

items that have been dropped off.  We post a 

large note 

 with the student name on the board.   

They should remove the note and bring it to the  

office to retrieve the item. This includes, but 

 is not limited to: lunch, homework, instruments, 

keys, money, backpacks, donuts, gym clothes, 

 socks, shoes, swim gear, books etc. This is to 

 reduce the interruptions in the classroom. 

The office staff will not interrupt 
classes for  

forgotten/ dropped off items. 

SPRING PICTURE DAY 

is 

THURSDAY, MARCH 19 

ORDER FORMS WERE SENT HOME WEDNESDAY, 
MARCH 10th 

OR 

ORDER ONLINE AT mylifetouch.com 
Use Picture Day ID: LM749407Y0 

Book Fair
April 17 - 20

LATE START
Wednesday, 

March 18
School 

begins at 
8:50 a.m.



GIRLS BASKETBALL 

Tueaday, March 17th

Woodworth @ 
Bryant

3:30 pm 

BOYS SWIMMING 

Wednesday, March 18th
Unis @ Bryant

3:30 pm 

Bryant Majorettes! 

If you are going to be in 7th, 8th or 9th grade next year and are 

interested in being a baton twirler next year, there will be a brief 

informational meeting after school this Wednesday, March 11th, in 

the cafeteria.  If you can’t make the meeting and want more 

information, see Mrs. Furlow as soon as possible.  Bryant Twirlers 

will practice this spring with the Dearborn High Twirlers. 

Also, anyone who is interested in being in the Color Guard at 

Dearborn High next year should see Mrs. Furlow. 



SPRING BOOK FAIR IS COMING! 

Tuesday, March 17
th

- Friday, March 20
th

 

Please help make our Spring Book Fair a success by volunteering. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d45aeaf22a20-bryant3 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0d45aeaf22a20-bryant3


APPLICATIONS FOR DCMST ARE AVAILABLE ON THE 
DCMST WEBSITE 

 DCMST Freshman application & selection process 2020 

A message from the Dearborn Center for Math Science and 
Technology (DCMST): 

Applications for current Dearborn Public School students and 
out-of-district students are available on our website/blog 

(March 13, 2020 deadline). 



Applications are open to all students who will successfully 
complete Algebra 1 by June 2020. 

 
Students will be selected based on standardized test scores 

(MStep, NWEA, Algebra 1 Sem 1 CA) and GPA 
 

Please visit the DCMST website/blog for information and the 
online application. 

 
https://dcmst.dearbornschools.org/ 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CALL 

 
(313) 827-4800 

  

https://dcmst.dearbornschools.org/


 

 
 

  Northwestern University's Midwest Academic Talent Search (NUMATS) 
is a research-validated, above-grade-level testing program that offers 

EXPLORE, ACT, and SAT to eligible students. 

 Although participation in NUMATS is voluntary, students like your child can 
benefit from: 

 Information about their ability that grade-level tests 

do not provide 

 Academic planning and resource options based on 

test scores 

 Information about education programs for gifted students  

 Experience and practice taking EXPLORE, ACT, and SAT, which are used to 

measure college and career readiness 

All information is available on the      
Counseling Department's blog. 

https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/bryantcounseling/ 

I also suggest that you visit the NUMATS website at 
www.ctd.northwestern.edu/numats. This website contains all the 

information needed to make an informed decision, including the fees 

and registration deadlines. 

                The registration process is completed at home. 

The online registration process will request Bryant Middle School's 

NUMAT School i.d. number. The number is: 8200517 

Students are welcome to approach me with any questions they may 
have or I can be emailed at Renkok@dearbornschools.org. 

 

Sincerely, Kevin Renko 
 

https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/bryantcounseling/
http://www.ctd.northwestern.edu/numats
mailto:Renkok@dearbornschools.org


 

 



 
 

 

 
The first menus are already posted at 

https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/. 
 
 

https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/


 

 
https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/. 
 
  

https://dearbornschools.nutrislice.com/menu/


 
 
   

Morning and afternoon traffic in and around Bryant can be very 
busy.  We have a separate lane for bus use.  The bus lane on Rex 
Street is dedicated for busses ONLY during the morning drop-off 
and afternoon pick-up times to allow busses to safely load and 

unload students.  Please do not enter the bus lane between 
7:30am-8:15am or 2:30pm-3:30pm.   

Thank you in advance for your support! 
 





 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. For free 
help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation 

assistance. 

Arabic  .827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلتؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs language assistance without requiring additional corroboration. 

For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call the Student Services office 827-3005 for 
translation/interpretation assistance. 

Arabic  827-3005يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم   ولفهم هذه الإستمارة لحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّةلة بدون أي شرط.تؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجم.  
French  Les écoles de Dearborn vous offrent le service de traduction sans aucune condition. Si vous souhaitez avoir le service gratuit pour 
comprendre le contenu de ce document, prière d'appeler le bureau de Services aux Etudiants 827-3005. 
Spanish  Las escuelas de Dearborn aceptan la afirmación de un padre que él o ella necesita ayuda con el idioma sin necesidad de 
corroboración adicional. Para obtener ayuda gratuita con la comprensión del contenido de este documento, por favor llame a la oficina de 
Servicios de los Estudiantes 827-3005 para recibir asistencia de traducción / interpretación. 
Italian  Scuole Dearborn accettare l'affermazione di un genitore che lui o lei ha bisogno di assistenza lingua senza bisogno di ulteriori 
conferme. Per aiuto con la comprensione del contenuto di questo documento, si prega di chiamare l'ufficio Student Services 827-3005 per 
la traduzione / interpretazione di assistenza. 
Albanian  Shkolla DEARBORN pranojnë pohimin e të prindërve që ai ose ajo ka nevojë për ndihmë të gjuhës pa kërkuar vërtetim shtesë. 
Për ndihmë lirë me kuptuar përmbajtjen e këtij dokumenti, ju lutemi telefononi zyrën e shërbimeve për studentë 827-3005 për përkthim / 
interpretim ndihmë. 
 
Romanian  Scolile orasului Dearborn accepta orice declaratie parinteasca care atesta nevoia copilul de assistenta cu limba engleza fara 
nici o dovada suplimentara. Daca aveti nevoie sa intelegeti acest document da-ti telefon la oficiul serviciilor scolare la numarul 

 




